
From: Chambers - Hatcher J <Chambers.Hatcher.J@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 7 May 2025 3:44 PM 
To: Brennan, Mitchell <Mitchell.Brennan@hsf.com>; nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au; Angelica 
Nippard <ANippard@gordonlegal.com.au>; Kate Plowman 
<Kate.Plowman@minterellison.com>; Bernadette McCabe 
<bernadette.mccabe@minterellison.com>; Zara Dwyer <Zara.Dwyer@minterellison.com>; 
Ogilvie, Nicholas <Nicholas.Ogilvie@hsf.com>; Munasinghe, Amandi 
<Amandi.Munasinghe@hsf.com>; Lamanna, Nicholas <Nicholas.Lamanna@hsf.com>; 
smccullough@vhia.com.au; Nigel Ward (ACCI) <Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au>; Alana Rafter 
<Alana.Rafter@ablawyers.com.au>; Larissa.Harrison@unitedworkers.org.au; Geoff Taylor 
<geoff.taylor@awu.org.au>; iainb@asmof.org.au; Vermeesch, Paul 
<Paul.Vermeesch@ags.gov.au>; Besemeres, Clare <Clare.Besemeres@ags.gov.au>; 
simone.krauss@ags.gov.au; jane.griffiths@dayhospitalsaustralia.net.au 
Subject: AM2024/11 - Application by the Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation 

OFFICIAL 

 

Dear parties,  

 

The President has instructed me to list this matter for conference in person in Melbourne for two 
hours at 2:00 pm (AEST) on Friday, 6 June 2025. His Honour directs that if you are unavailable 
at that time, you are to liaise with all the other known interested parties (i.e. parties to whom this 
email is sent) and email chambers by 4:00 pm (AEST) on Friday, 9 May 2025 with an alternative 
time and date at which all parties can appear.  

 

Kind regards, 

Kuwthar Aumarah (she/her)  

Associate to Justice Hatcher, President  

 

T (02) 9308 1812 

E chambers.hatcher.j@fwc.gov.au 

Level 11, Terrace Tower 

80 William Street, EAST SYDNEY NSW 2011 

 

mailto:chambers.hatcher.j@fwc.gov.au


At the Fair Work Commission we respect and celebrate the diversity of our communities and we 
are committed to creating a safe and welcoming space for all. 

We acknowledge that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to Country and pay 
our respects to their Elders past and present.  

This email was sent from Gadigal land. 

 

Important: This message may contain private or confidential information. If you think this email 
was sent to you by mistake, please immediately notify the sender and delete all copies of the 
email from your system. Please refer to our privacy policy for more information on how we 
collect and handle personal information. 

 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fwc.gov.au%2Fabout-us%2Flegal-and-freedom-information%2Fprivacy%2Fprivacy-policy&data=05%7C02%7CChambers.Hatcher.J%40fwc.gov.au%7C687443ea55ee44b4a67408dd8d2a3176%7C7f039f5b4e124790af98c9f21a9f2603%7C0%7C0%7C638821934547770203%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=R%2B5%2BeEiK4o7jTv%2F6Lc5j%2BWy%2FERvvswHxdLPUjNPgR6k%3D&reserved=0

